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To:bio_div@asee.org <bio_div@asee.org>

Hi ASEE BED,

This is a special off-cycle announcement given the upcoming deadline. Please see below for information about the 5th BME Educational Summit, which is now open to all
registrations. 

Sincerely, 
Sarah I. Rooney
ASEE BED Chair

************************** 

We are moving right along with the preparations for the 5th BME Education Summit!  We look forward to seeing you May 29-31.

Registration Reminder: Registration is now open to all registrations.  You are welcome to register more than 3 from your institution.  I thank you for allowing us to make
sure every institution has a chance to attend.

Please register here: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScY9Svt15hdCZWQ-xp0v5qjqhecWBpthAPp73Mv_qdTHxCUsg/viewform

** please note this form requires a Google account login.  If this does not work for you, we can do it manually.  Please let us know at bme@njit.edu.

Session Chair Invitations: Our program committee has finalized the sessions and invitations have been accepted.  There are a few nominations that we have not placed,
but still anticipate we will need help as registration continues.

Travel Awards: We anticipate NSF funding for broadening participation (about 20). We are still accepting applications, but will start reviewing and awarding after Feb 14th.
Faculty interested in receiving a travel award, please submit the following at the time of registration to bme@njit.edu: (1) a biosketch, (2) a short statement describing your
interest in the Summit, including your interest in biomedical engineering education and expected benefits attending this conference, and (3) reasons for receiving an award.

Broadening Participation: Please share this announcement broadly.  There are many biomedical ‘programs’ that are not separate BME departments.  In some cases, they
do not have representation on the CoC since they are not a distinct department. We wish to reach out to these programs to participate in this Summit whereas they would
not normally be able to attend. 

Sincerely, your program chairs,

Bryan Pfister, New Jersey Institute of Technology

Christopher Wagner, The College of New Jersey

Jennifer Kang-Mieler, Stevens Institute of Technology

Andreas Hielscher, New York University

--
Sarah Ilkhanipour Rooney, PhD (she/her)
Associate Professor
Associate Chair of Undergraduate Studies
Department of Biomedical Engineering
University of Delaware
Office: 102D Spencer Laboratory
Mail: Ammon Pinizzotto Biopharmaceutical Innovation Building, 590 Avenue 1743, 4th Floor, Newark, DE 19713
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